Motion

of the Meeting of the Combined Community Councils and the Jerrabomberra Residents’ Association
held on 20 November 2010

Representatives of the Community Councils of Belconnen, North Canberra, Inner South Canberra, Weston Creek, the Woden Valley, and Tuggeranong and the Jerrabomberra Residents Association at a meeting held on Saturday, 20 November 2010, adopted the following motion:

The Combined Community Councils are greatly concerned by 

· the fragmentation of planning in the ACT and the absence of an over-arching plan for the ACT and nearby region which results in an ad hoc approach to development;

· the lack of transparency and accountability of the planning and development process in the ACT; and

· the inadequacies of the current system of community engagement.

 The Combined Councils call upon the ACT Legislative Assembly to conduct an independent and thorough review of the ACT Planning and Land Authority (ACTPLA), Land Development Agency (LDA) and other relevant agencies with a view to the ACT Government establishing an independent integrated and strategic planning and development system that contributes to the orderly and sustainable development in the ACT with consideration to bordering regions, and consistent with the social, environment and economic aspirations of the people of the ACT, a key objective in the ACT Planning and Development Act (2007).
